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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to you as tomorrow is a very significant day for one staff member and for our school. Mrs 

Cromey will be leaving in order to take up a position of Headteacher in a different local authority.  

 

Mrs Cromey started her career at Red Lane and has worked here for over 20 years! She is well known to 

pupils both past and present. Mrs Cromey has held a number of different positions in school including as 

Acting Head whilst I was on maternity leave. Mrs Cromey has worked with a number of Headteachers 

during her time and Red Lane and has been a part of the school’s journey and continuous improvement. 

We know that Red Lane will always hold a special place in her heart and that she has many happy 

memories of her time here (and over 20 years that is a lot of memories!) 

 

I am sure that you will join me in wishing Mrs Cromey every success for the future. We are delighted for 

her and wish her well on this new journey. 

 

 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


